
TRMS Orchestra Performance Attire  

Uniform check: October 3rd 

 

The Taylor Road Orchestra performance attire consists of the following: 

 

Sixth/Seventh Grade White TRMS Orchestra Polo, black dress pants, black dress shoes, 

black flats, or 1” heels (black socks) 

 

Eighth Grade   Black TRMS Orchestra Polo, black dress pants, black dress 

shoes, black flats, or 1” heels (black socks) 

 

Absolutely no sandals, flip flops, sneakers, white socks, or 

black jeans. 

 

 

Orchestra concerts are considered formal events for our students, and it is very important 

that students look their best for each performance. Please address uniform issues long before 

the concert date. Students who arrive for a concert without acceptable clothing will not be 

allowed to participate in the event. If you have a problem obtaining an outfit, please contact 

the director or principal as soon as possible, so we can work together to resolve this matter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please see below for examples of appropriate concert attire. A TRMS Orchestra polo is the 

required shirt for performances and will be provided through the Participation Fee. 

• Students must wear black dress pants. Below are some acceptable examples: 

 

• Black jeans and black tights/leggings are NOT acceptable: 

 

• Students must wear closed toed black dress shoes with black socks. Below are some 

acceptable examples: 



 

 

• Black sneakers and sandals are not permitted. 

  

 

• Students must wear a black belt with a modest buckle. Below are some acceptable 

examples:  

 

 

 


